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Welcome to this month’s newsletter, regarding the 
progress being made on the construction of the 
Mildenhall Hub, a major national project to deliver 
a better school, improved leisure facilities, and 
integrated community and public services.

The multi-million pound project will create modern 
accessible services to people living in and around the 
town, and from the surrounding area, and includes a 
new school, children’s centre, new leisure facilities, a 
health centre, facilities for Suffolk Police, West Suffolk 
Council and Suffolk County Council, as well as a 
library, job centre and Citizen’s Advice centre. 

With the main structure now in place, works to the 
cladding and metsec walls, are progressing well to zone 
2 (pictured top left) and zone 4 (pictured below). The 
cement boards seen below are nearing completion with 
the final windows being installed.

The roofing teams are also progressing their works 
well, with the Vapour Control Layer nearing completion 
to zone 4, which will protect the building from 
condensation.

Reinforced concrete walls are being established around 
the swimming pool in zone 1.

Blockwork and internal partitions are being established 
throughout the building to form the internal areas for 
each of the different amenities.

Mechanical & Electrical works are now commencing in 
zone 3, which is an important milestone for the project.
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For more information about the history of the Mildenhall Hub project go to www.mildenhallhub.info
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NEXT STEPS

Internal works to the remaining sections of the building 
will continue to progress in the short term, with the 
finishing touches also being made to the external 
cladding and windows to the Academy.

Mechanical and Electrical works will continue over the 
coming weeks as well as the establishment of some of 
the natural landscape areas across the site.

MENTAL HEALTH TRAINING

Recently, three members of the Mildenhall site team 
attended interactive mental health training sessions 
delivered by MIND and Gipping Health. This valuable 
training allows them to understand some of the signs 
of mental health vulnerability and look to ways of  
encouraging team and individual resilience.


